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A sudden cardiac arrest can happen to anyone at any time without warning. If you do not wish to be enrolled into the EROCA study, you can do a couple of things to alert the Emergency Medical Staff (EMS) staff of your wishes. It is important to have this information on you or in plain sight in your home at all times. 
[image: ]

1, FILE OF LIFE card (available for you today) 
This card is recognized by Emergency Medical Services and is meant to be prominently displayed in your home and as a wallet card. This bright red card must be displayed in a prominent place in your home (back of exterior door or magnetized to refrigerator). In addition to having all your up-to-date medical information, make sure to add “EROCA Study Declined” to it. 

A FILE OF LIFE wallet card will also need to be kept on you. A File of Life card details your medical conditions and instructions in case of emergency. www.folife.org 


2. Bracelet (complete information below and we will order one for you) 
If you prefer a bracelet, it must be worn at all times during the study period (approximately 5  years beginning October, 2016). 

Name: ________________________________________ 
Phone: (___-___-___)- ___-___-___-___-___-___-___ 
Mailing address: ________________________________ 
________________________________ 
________________________________ 
Study Contacts: 
Dr. Robert Neumar 
Jennifer Fowler, RN 
Phone: 734-615-4626

Mailing Address: 
University of Michigan Health System 
B1-220 Taubman Center 
1500 E. Medical Center Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48109-5301
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